
From: Sarah Banzhaf <banzhafs@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 3:57 PM 

To: HECFS Exhibits 

Subject: Re: Paid Family Leave 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On Mar 21, 2017, at 3:51 PM, Sarah Banzhaf <banzhafs@gmail.com> wrote: 

>  

> Dear Oregon Legislator,  

>  

> I am writing to voice my support for paid family leave. I was fortunate 

enough to be able to stay home  

with my own child for the last four years. I am now reentering the 

workforce myself and am happy to  

make a contribution from my own paycheck to support families that are not 

as fortunate. In addition, I  

believe that it is wonderful that adult children can take time from work 

to assist elderly parents with  

their medical care. I believe that paid family leave will also attract 

better talent for employers in the  

state.  

>  

> Thank You, 

> Sarah Banzhaf of Corvallis 

>  

> Sent from my iPhone 


